
 

BULLETIN 021 
Grand Lodge Convention & DL140 Convention 

Postponed 
 

 

 

International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
Northern Crossroads Local Lodge 1681 

Box 152 2000 Airport Rd NE 
Calgary, AB T2E 6Z8 

May 26, 2020 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

 

Due to the continuing restrictions imposed by government and public health orders in response to COVID-19, both the 

Grand Lodge Convention and District Lodge 140 Convention have been postponed. 

 

The Grand Lodge Convention has been rescheduled and will now be held on September 12-17, 2021 in San Diego.  The 

District Lodge 140 Convention, originally scheduled for October 26-28, 2020, has been postponed until April 2021.  The 

exact dates and location will be announced at a later date. 

 

Consequently, the delegate elections scheduled on June 2, 2020 at the Best Western Port O’Call Hotel in YYC and the 

Nisku Inn in YEG will be postponed.  Details of the rescheduled elections will be communicated in due course. 

 

Stay safe and remain strong everyone! 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 


